
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 2 By Councillor Main for answer by the 

Convener of the Education, Children 
and Families Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 16 March 2017  

   

Question  In light of the Education Minister’s recent announcement 

about review of schools meals standards, does he agree 

that his call to source local food is very welcome? 

Answer   
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